CHARITABLE GIVING COMMITTEE:

On an "as requested" basis the Guild will entertain motions to donate goods to local charities. These motions will be presented by Guild members on behalf of the local charities.

TYPE OF GIVING:

Only motions for Guild in-kind (not monetary) support will be received. No one is required to participate. Those members willing to donate handmade goods will be given the details on an as needed basis.

The Guild may set aside a meeting and ask members to share information about their personal involvement in various charities, such as: knitting chemo caps, knitting caps and blankets for newborns, teaching sewing to 4H members, and teaching knitting and weaving at the Boys and Girls Club. These ideas can be shared in the Guild Newsletter for members who might be looking for opportunities to give.

Currently, the Alliance against Domestic Abuse in Salida is very interested in receiving anything we make. Suggested items are blankets, sweaters, hats, mittens, gloves, etc. in BOTH adult and children's sizes. It would probably be best to make things that can be machine washed. This will be an ongoing project for our guild, so let's get started! Use up some of your stash to help someone.

Sandee Jaastad will collect items at our meetings and take care of delivering them. Contact Sandee at 395-4849 or e-mail her at sandeejaastad@yahoo.com if you have any questions.